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Comments: There is no reason to take areas of land use away from people that ride snowmachines. There is

more than enough space for everybody to have access to the backcountry, and there is far more space available

to non motorized users to access. People that are trying to take away areas from motorized users are being

greedy and selfish. The backcountry is there for us to share, and if anything, there should be more areas opened

up for motorized use. 


